CARDINAL'S RESIDENCE
2101 COMMONWEALTH AVENUE
BRIGHTON, MASSACHUSETTS 02135

December 7, 1977

‘T
North Scituate, Massachusetts 02060

Dear Mr. llR® )

Thank you for your letter of November 21, 1977 with reference
to your meeting with Father Thomas P. Forry of Saint Frances
Xavier Cabrini Parish in Scituate.

I appreciate your taking the time to write to me and I will be
pleased to look into the matter.

With prayerful best wishes and a hearty blessing, [ remain

Devotedly yours in Cur Lord,

ARCHBISHOP OF BOSTON

FORRY2 029



